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In Remembrance of His Majesty King Bhumibol Adulyadej

KKU organizes the International Exchange
Program 2016 (KKU-UNTAG)

{International Student Activity)
On Octaber 12, 2016, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Nawarat Wara-aswapat! Charoen,

Vice President for Intemational Affairs and personnel from the Intemational

Relations Division welcomed Indonesian students at the Intemational

BExchange Program 2016 (KKU-UNTAG) organized by the Intermational

Relations Division. The program is a student exchange activity between
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Khon Keen University (KKU), Thailand and Universitas of 17 Agustus
1945 (UNTAG), Indonesia. The program aims to promote and support
students from both universities to explore opportunities threugh i

academic exchange during study visits b@tween the two Institutions as

well as to have social and cultural excnamoes while learning together.

_ ﬁ This vear, four students and two lecturers fram UNTAG, Indonesia

amupated in the program during October 11-12, 2016.

{International EvenﬂAchniy)
On October 18, 2016, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Kittichai Triratanasirichai,
gident of Khon Kaen University together with Assoc. Prof. Dr.
gérat Wara-aswapati Charoen, Vice President for Intemational
Affairs, Asst. Prof. Dr. Somsak Pitaksanurat, Dean of the Faculty
of Public Health, and administrators, welcomed 26 students from
Myanmar who have visited KKU for studying in the Master of
Public Health Program (Intemational Health) under the Public Health
Persannel Capacity Development Program. This program aims to
davelop excellent expertise of studsnts throuigh the meticulousty

designed course. This program is funded by the United States

Agency ior Intemational Development (USAID). In addition, the
Faclity o Public Heslth, KKU has academic collaboration with
inlemationzl Rescue Committes (IRC) in order to produce personnel
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